
           Livonia Public Schools 
Food and Nutrition Services 

 
 
 
Date: September 16, 2022 
 
To: Phil Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
From: Pat Schuchardt, Supervisor of Food and Nutrition Services 
 
Re: Recommendation of Compostable Fiber Lunch Tray Bid 
 

On September 15, 2022, the Food and Nutrition Services Department received 
two bids for the compostable fiber lunch trays: 

 
• NJF Worldwide LLC, based in Neptune City NJ, did not meet the 

minimum specifications of the bid package and the total price 
quoted was $87,000.00. 

 
• MMAS Solutions, based in Livonia MI, met all the specifications of 

the bid package and the total price quoted was $35,850.00. 
 

It is my recommendation that the District partner with MMAS Solutions to supply 
compostable fiber lunch trays. 

 


